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Friday 18th September 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Following the overwhelmingly positive response regarding our year 5 children loaning new Chromebooks, we are 

very pleased to be able to offer your Year 6 child a loan of a new device.  We are sorry that it has taken longer 

than anticipated as stocks of Chromebooks are low and prices have rocketed.  We have had to pay a little more 

for the new devices and they are a slightly higher specification too.  

 

  As your child moves through Year 6, we would like them to be able to take home a brand new Chromebook 

which will support with their studies and potentially help in the seemingly likely event of any further lockdown 

occurrence. Sadly it is looking quite possible that this could happen so we are moving as quickly as possible with 

the roll out of devices.   

 

The new Chromebook is installed with everything the child requires in order to access all of their learning at 

school and at home.  We feel that the children will very much welcome this new opportunity and they will be 

able to continue their use of TEAMs outside of school hours.  

 

We aim to allocate the new Chromebooks in the next two weeks and in order to do this, parents will be required 

to pay via the Gateway and sign the loan agreement upon receipt of the device.  We will not be providing a case 

or bag as the consensus seems to be that the children may prefer to purchase their own.  Typically a case can 

be bought from between £6 and £20 on Amazon. 

 

As mentioned in our survey before the summer holiday, the devices will be loaned for the whole year. Any loss 

or damage to the device may need to be covered by parents however, we expect children to look after the 

Chromebooks and do not anticipate there being many issues over the course of the loan period.  

 

Please contact the office if you have any questions regarding the agreement and to arrange collection of the 

device in the next couple of weeks.  

 

Kind regards,  

Mr Callaghan-Wetton  

 

 

Next Steps…. From Tuesday onwards: 

 

Log on to Gateway and pay  >   Sign Loan Agreement  > Arrange Collection  >  Collect Device >  Purchase own Case  
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